TRURO HOUSING AUTHORITY MINUTES
THURSDAY OCTOBER 29" 4:15 PM VIDEO CONFERENCE

THA MEMBERS PRESENT: Kevin Grunwald, Betty Gallo, Mark Wisotzky, Carl
Brotman and Mary Rose

OTHERS PRESENT: Leedara Zola (Housing Consultant)
CALL TO ORDER: 4:15pm

DISCUSSION AND REVIEW OF TWO APPLICATIONS TO COMMUNITY
PRESERVATION COMMITTEE FOR FUNDING:

Kevin presented the first proposed application-$50,000 for the Truro Affordable
Housing Trust. The Truro Housing Authority has made this kind of request before.
K.evin presented this application to the Select Board who approved the Truro
Housing Authority submitting this application by a unanimous vote. Mark moved
that we approve this submission. Carl seconded the motion. The vote was taken by
roll call. Mary Rose had to step away from the meeting so did not vote on this
item.

Kevin then presented the second proposed application -$25,000 to pay for a
housing consultant. Several members spoke about her important contribution to the
Truro Housing Authority’s work, Mark moved that we approve the submission of
this application. Carl seconded that motion. The vote was taken by roll call. It
passed on an unanimous vote with Mary Rose rejoining the meeting and voting on
this application.

AGENDA ITEMS: Kevin reminded members that the next meeting of the Truro
Housing Authority would be November 12" at 4:30 and asked if anyone had any
discussion item, they wanted to be sure was on that agenda. Betty asked that a

discussion of establishing a Emergency Housing Assistance Program in Truro be

added,

MOTION TO ADJOURN: Betty made a motion to adjourn and Mark seconded
that motion. The vote was taken by roll call and the motion passed on a unanimous
vote.



